
Woodlands Bulletin

     @woodlandsschoolealing     Woodlands Academy Primary School

Follow us on Social Media to see current news in school.

Attendance Matters
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Monday 25th March 2024

Week beginning Winning Class Percentage School average

11/3/24 Year 1, Year 5 95.7 89.9

18/3/24 Year 5 100 93.3

Dear Parent/Carers, 
Thank you for taking time to read this bulletin. It will be shared every two weeks (term time only).

● Year 1 and 5 jointly won the attendance trophy for the week of 11/3/24. 
● Last week all children in Year 5 were in school every day! 
● Our average school attendance was better last week compared to the week before. 

However, we are still not reaching our attendance target so we need your help to 
achieve the target. 

● Attendance Certificates will be awarded on Thursday in our end of term Celebration 
Assembly.

When your child attends school regularly they…  

Our school 
attendance 
target is 
96.5%

Develop new skills Make friends
Achieve Build confidence             

and self esteem 
Develop good habits 

and routines

Instagram Facebook

https://www.instagram.com/woodlandsschoolealing/?hl=enC:%5Cimg
https://www.facebook.com/people/Woodlands-Academy-Primary-School/100093817851477/


Safeguarding Spotlight
Helping to keep 

children safe in school 
and at home.

11

Parents, please be aware of what your child 
is accessing online and report anything that 
is upsetting or harmful. We teach the children 
to screenshot any evidence and block people 
who are being unkind. It’s time to speak up!

Online Safety Website for parents (click here)

.

Lgfl Parent Safe 
 LGfl have a wide range of up-to-date 
resources for parents on Safeguarding. Visit 
https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/.

Online Safety

Dates for your diary
● Tuesday 26th March- Year 1 Science trip
● Thursday 28th March- end of term. 1pm finish for pupils. Mufti day/ non-uniform. 

Donations of full unopened bottle for our upcoming summer festival. 
End of term newsletter will be sent out on Thursday 28th March.

EASTER SCHOOL HOLIDAYS
● Monday 15th April- INSET day for staff (no pupils)
● Tuesday 16th April- Start of Summer 1 term (pupil back to school)

All upcoming dates can be seen in our school website calendar. 

Next bulletin:  22nd  April  2024

School Holidays
Please be aware of the following advice:

● Children should be supervised by an adult in the local area.Remember it is more likely that there 
will be older children in the parks in the holidays. Any incidents in local area should be reported to 
the police. Please report any incidents close to school  directly by emailing: 
pitshanger@met.police.uk 

● Babies, toddlers and very young children should never be left alone. There are many risks of 
leaving a child unaccompanied as they don’t have the maturity to deal with emergency situations. 
It is illegal to leave a child under the age of 16 years old alone overnight. 

● Children’s online activity on devices should be monitored. Children should always be aware of the 
risks of speaking to people online and should never share anything inappropriate online, 
including comments and images. Recently in the news, there have been alarming reports of 
gangs using criminal exploitation to blackmail young people about images that they have shared. 
For more information on criminal exploitation visit the NSPCC website here. 

If you are concerned about the safety or welfare of a child during a school holiday                                              
YOU SHOULD ACT WITHOUT DELAY.

You can contact Ealing Children’s Integrated Response Service on 0208 825 8000,  or the police on 101 
for advice or 999 if a child is in immediate danger.

https://sites.google.com/woodlands.ealing.sch.uk/e-safety/top-tips-for-parents
https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/
https://www.woodlands.ealing.sch.uk/calendar/
mailto:pitshanger@met.police.uk
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-is-child-abuse/types-of-abuse/gangs-criminal-exploitation/

